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Cc: Dave Palermo - Vice President 

       Tracey Simpson – Treasurer 

       Virginia Wilson  - Secretary 

       Ed Hoffner – Member at Large 

To all Eagle Rock Homeowners: 

This past Tuesday, the new Eagle Rock HOA Board held its first meeting. Listed above are your 

Board Members… 

The meeting was one that got immediately to the task of setting up process to:  

1) Enable each Homeowner to be able to stay on top (Transparency) of what we are 

trying to do for our community…2) To look over the budgets and how our money was 

being spent to include bid processes…and if we can improve on the spending… 3) 

Addressing varied topics that have direct impact on the safety of our community…. 

One thing that is being worked on, currently, is to set up a an Eagle Rock web site and email 

system where you can log in to view what is happening in our community….certainly, you will 

be able to offer positive/constructive suggestions/ideas of interest to our community…that 

can be shown/outlined on our community website….more will be coming on this matter.  

Knowing that you may have issues…or ideas on how to improve our community, we will have 

an email hot line for you to communicate directly to all of the members of the board….and 

you will get a response to every question/problem/suggestion that gets sent in to us. Keep in 

mind…we are not magicians…only people who want to help….and at the end of the day all 

our efforts will be to improve our community. 

The Eagle Rock HOA Board 


